
 
 
Good Hope Diamond Jubilee Musical 2014 
 
Exco Members of GHSPSA attended the Diamond Jubilee Musical “Alice in Wonderland Junior” last Saturday, 1 November 2014.  
 

  
They were very impressed by the acting, singing, costumes, staging and performances of the school band and the singers. All in all a brilliant 
performance involving some three hundred students and staff of the secondary, primary and kindergarten sections and making all Good 
Hopers proud! 
     

                                A bonus moment for the exco members with Sr Mary Olga Lam after the performance 


